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{onsidered one of the most
mportant clubs on the Bre-
wrd Campus is the Student Na-
fnal Education Association.
The club is affiliated, on the
wlege level, with the North
{imlina Education Association
ud the National Education As-
| Sociation,
The first meeting of the year
frthe SNEA was held the af-
tmoon of September 15, in the
halty dining room. P?ior to
the opening  business of the
| meeting, the twenty students in
Uiendance were addressed by
| 1. Olson, Supervisor of Teach-
& Instruction for Transylvania
Flmty. Mrs. Olson spoke brief-
v o the Education Association
M doth the state and local lev-
She also discussed the ad-
Miages of potential teachers
|l¥-‘00mlng involved in the Na-
e Et_iucation Association
ring th‘{hr college careers.
'hﬁ\ foring project was de-
o id finally agreed upon
(‘ﬂmie mﬂm project for the
wﬂg ¥ear. Future meetings
0“" 5:" at the second Friday
‘*u month at 530 P. M.
rﬁ aWney, adviser of the
; 1hé offered encouragement
b ﬂs]teudeuts in attendance
B e SNEA “Emrolling in
# g L National Education
:’?m IS very vital for
h'n? YOu interested in the
h‘illi ;;rofession. First of all,
€D you decide if you

are or are not seriously inter-
ested; and secondly, it will pro-
vide invaluable materials for
your use.”
New officers
the following:
President - Kathy Van Netta
Vice President - Dianne John-
son
Secretary - Scarlet Estridge
Treasurer - Betty Kirkman
Publieity Chairman - Wayne
Morton

elected were

John Tinsley
Will Head
PTK, 1967-68

One of the most oubstand-
ing greups en campus has been,
and still is, Phi Theta Kappa.
The purpose of she Delta Pi
Chapter of Phi Theta Kappa at
Brevard is to promote scholar-
ship, to develop character, and
to cultivate fellowship among
the students of both sexes in
this Junior College. To qualify
for admission, a student must
have a B average, be in the
top ten percent of the elass,
and be approved by the facul-
ty

For the 1967-68 school year,
the officers are as follows:
President — Jehn Tinsley
Vice Pres. — Dennis Carrick
Sec.-Treas. — Sharon Harris
Historian — Patti Page

The first meeting for the

year was held Monday evep'mg,
September 18, Many new ideas
were suggested for projects and
programs, and a committee was
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appointed to plan the programs.

It was decided that this Sat-
urday from 9:00 - 1:00, the Phi
Theta Kappa will have a side-
walk sale of paper-back books,
Monarch, study guides, and his-
tory maps. This will be a big
bargain for the student. At
the gigantic sale, the sopbo-
mores taking Bnglish 22 will be
able to take advantage of the
economically priced book re-
ports which will be on sale.

Phi Theta Kappa is also work-
ing on ideas for a service pro-
ject, which will help promote
better relations Metween the
college and surreunding com-
munity.

Span.-Amer.
Club Elects
Officers

The Spanish - American club
held a meeting on Monday, Sep-
tember 19. Mr. Perez introduc-
ed the new officers of the club

as follows: '
President — Sandra Atkins
Vice President — Sharon
Parker :
Asst. Viee Pres. — Debbie
Cothran

Sec. - Treas. — Tom McAulgy
Public Reletions Jackie
Lang Director — Ann Maiden
Mr. Murray, director of the
art department, presentec} a col-
lection of slides on Spanish and
South American art from the
paroque period to modern cu-
bism. The works of El Greco,

Jarrell, Moser
Attend

Oriental Congress

Among an estimated 2000
scholars from more than 50
countries, Miss Willoughby Jar-
rell of Brevard’s Social Studies
department and Miss Joan Mos-
er of the Music department at-
tended the Internmational Con-
gress of Orientalists.

Held at the University of
Michigan from August 13 - 19,
the Congress featured a presen-
tation of papers and  scholarly
discussions of the humanities
and social sciences of the geo-
graphical area from Morocco
eastward to Japan and Indones-
ia.

Miss Jarrell, whose main area
of interest is Afganistan, par-
ticipated in the presentation of
papers and scholarly discussions
during the Congress, which was
held in the United States for
the first time in its 94-year his-
tory. B

Miss Joan Moser, who re-
turned to the music faculty af-
ter a year of doctoral studies
at the University of Michigan,
was a participant in a Japanese
music-ensemble, which was part
of the entertainment provided
each night for the scholars.

Euterp Pledges
Are Treated
To A Picnic

Tke Euterpear Sociefy is re-
sponsible for many of the social
activities on campus. It strives
to be active, not only socially
but in all phases of Brevard
College life.

On September 17 a picnic was
held at Camp Straus for all
freshman girls interested in
joining the seciety. The new
and old members roasted hot
degs, marshmallows, and became
acquainted with eaeh other.

, The Euterps discussed various
plans including their initia-
tion, the Christmas Dance, and
another outing.

Holly Williams, who is the
Euterpean president, said that
so far the society has a won-
derful group of new freshmen
who appear eager to work for
the betterment of the ecollege.
It is not too late for others to
join. Anyone who is interest-
ed may give her name to Hol-
ly Williams sometime this week.

DePasque, Juan Gris and Re-
vera were shown. In kis narra-
tion, Mr. Maurray stated, “Art
is not necessary; it is a luxury.
It is not needed by man, but

is to be looked at and enjoyed
by man.”

DENT LEADERS ELECTED

On Tuesday, September 19,
freshman and sophomore candi-
dates for Class President, Sec-
retary - Treasurer, and SGA
Representative presented their
election speeches.

Both sophomore and fresh-
man candidates showed orig-
inality in their presentations,
and were informative as well.
Unfortunately, the freshman
class President and Vice-Pres-
ident candidates did not have
time to speak due to 2:00 class-
es. They will speak again next
Thursday.

Meanwhile, the freshmen
elected Beth Miller to Secre-
tary - Treasurer, and Hazel
Chapman as SGA Representa-
tive.

The sophomores chose Sam-
my .Robinson as President,
Richard Marvin Vice-President,
Jackie Griffith Secretary-Treas-
urer, and Tom McAuley SGA
Representative.

Newly - elected Sophomore
Class President, Sammy Robin-
son, pledged his determination
to have the sophomore class re-
membered as the best class ev-
er at Brevard. Robinson was
President of the Freshman
Class last year, and his experi-
ence should be an extra boost
to this year’s success.

Congratulations to all
class officers!

new

Zen Den Opens
With
“"Hippie” Theme

Last Saturday night, Septem-
ber 16, the combined organiza-
tions of the Canterbury and
Newman Clubs, better known
as the Anglo-Cats, held for the
Student Body a Zen Den. For
those of us who do not under-
stand completely what a Zen
Den is, the common definition
is a place of gatlsering for those
select persons who enjoy learn-
ing about their fellowman in an
accepted atmosphere. The at-
mosphere developed on Satur-
day night was synonymous te
that of the Hippie cult. The ad-
mission to the Zen Den was the
presence of a flower on one’s
person and one thin dime.

This atmosphere was aesent-
ed by lights shining down from
sthe “heavens” in the Student
Union, ard lighted candles on
each tdble.

A well known group, who
call themselves just Tenna
George, and Peggy provided

entertainment. When they tired,
the ever-present juke-box was
plugged in, and the awudience
came forward and went through
the physical gyrations of the
dance.

The Zen Den is now in its
second year. This year plans
have been made to have a week-
¥y meeting with entertainment

on Saturday nights.



